
DEPUTY TOWN 
CLERK WANTED

The Town of Guilford is accepting letters of 
interest, along with current resume and 
references for the Deputy Town Clerk 

position. Candidates must be over 18 years of 
age. This is an appointed position.

Letters of interest will be accepted by the Town Clerk, 
223 Marble Road, Guilford, NY  13780 until 1:00 PM 

on Monday, August 17, 2020. Interviews will be 
scheduled accordingly so include contact information.  
Questions should be referred to the Town Clerk @ 

607-895-9966.


